
From: Abid Khan  
Sent: 17 May 2023 13:33 
To: Planning 
Subject: Camden Market Application - 2022/3853/P 
 
Hi,  
 
Hope you all well & Safe. 
 
I writing this email regarding the Ferris Wheel & Redevelopment the camden 
market I am support this plan it will be super nice if this plan go head it will be 
so good for us & for all the  traders.  
 
Have a good day. 
 
Thank you 
Abi K 
 


